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DFI was commissioned by a consortium of major NGOs (Actionaid, Concord, Oxfam, Save the
Children and the UK Aid Network) to analyse whether a strong global monitoring framework is
essential to make progress on increasing the results of aid. The  study  has been presented at
meetings in Addis Ababa, Paris and Washington. Thanks to major lobbying and negotiation by
developing countries and NGOs, it looks as though the post-Busan negotiations will produce a
reasonably strong global framework to monitor progress on increasing aid results.
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